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For information about groups and classes using the Tops building

How to
find us

‘CARPARK:

JUMBLE SALE
Saturday 24th September at 2 pm
at the Memorial Hall
to raise funds for the Tops building

If you have any clothes, books, toys
or bric a brac, please bring them to
50 School Road, or call 01789 778940

to arrange collection

Royal British Legion

The afternoon will be rounded off with tea and

A sponsored walk has been arranged for Sunday 4th September. Starting at 2 pm at the Tops building, |
there will be a gentle stroll of 3-4 miles plus a longer route for the more energetic.

Sponsorship forms are available from the Secretary, Eric Mitchell (01789 778253)

The 2011 Poppy Appeal will be launched on Saturday 29th October
with a Coffee Morning at Tops from 10 am until 12 pm.

cakes in Tops.

SALFORD PRIORS YOUTH CLUB

The Youth Club is open every Thursday evening during term time, from 7 until 8.30 pm, for young

people aged between 10 and 18, and only coste £]. We have a

air hockey, table football, dance mat, computer, games, crafts,

sports, bingo nights, competitions, tuck shop and lots more! Call

Summer scheme
We were fortunate enough to obtain a grant from Orbit
Heart of England Housing Aesociation, and ran the club
throughout the summer holidays again.
Activities on offer included a climbing wall, gports,
Tae Kwon Do, a BBQ, and a gummer party!

Wii, Xbox, PS2, table tennis,
discos, cooking, quiz nights,
01789 778940 for more details.

Litter pick

Youth club members took to the
streete in Auqust and cleaned up
the litter. Their sponsors were the
Orbit Heart of England Housing
Association, and enough money
was earned to pay for a sesgion on
a mobile climbing walll
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I Salford Priors Amateur Theatrical Society
£

+« POST HORN GALLOP will be performed on Thursday, Friday and Saturday, 24th—26th ¥ n
g November 2011. This furiously paced comedy will have you laughing from the moment ;ﬁ:
-ﬁ the curtain rises. Lord Elrood, (Chris Davies), who defends his stately home with his =
il ¥ often fired shotgun, believes that the in-laws, the postman and other tradesmen arei’f
iforelgn agents. When absentminded Lady Elrood (Val Taylor) opens the house to the
f:r general public without telling her husband and then discovers that fifty boy scouts are
x * setting up camp on the lawn, there are hilarious consequences. Their daughter, Patricia i’
# (Kathy Stanley) tries to restore some sanity but meanwhile, their son-in-law, Rob Brown ﬂ?
fé. (last year’s Inspector Pratt) attempts to thwart two bank robbers intent on stealing a ﬁ,
g valuable family painting. This play is one of Derek Benefield’s best. It will be a joy to ﬂﬁ_f
# rehearse. Tickets will be on general release in October, but reservations can be made
¥ beforehand on 01789 7783523, I
#ﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁ#ﬁﬁ%ﬁﬁﬁwﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁw%ﬁﬁ

GIT'gUldlng in Saiford Priors
Does your daughter like: making new friends, leaming new skills, gaining badges, working as a team,
exciting challenges and much more? Then look no further! ,
Rainbows 5~ 7 yrolds — Mondays 5 -6 pm
Brownies 7 — 10 yr olds — Wednesdays 5 - 6.30 pm
Guides 10-14 yrolds — Wednesdays 6.45 - 8.30 pm

if you would like any further information or are interested in volunteering to help run our units
please contact Kerry Spencer on 01789 490387
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Salford Priors

l ¥} An invitation to
Readers’ Group | the Cupcake Café in Tops!
We meet on the 4th Wednesday of First Saturday of every month between 10 and 12

: A space for everyone of all ages from the community
each month at 7.30 pmin Top S. It Only to enjoy a cup of tea or coffee with some yurmmy cakes!

costs £1 per session, which includes For more information or to book transport
tea or coffee and cakes. calt Amy James on 07515 814595

Call Pat on 01789 778940 for details. or Carol Williams on 01789 772376
or e-mail cupcakecafe.stmatts@gmail.com
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SALFORD PRIORS FETE COMMITTEE

Our first fundraising event for next year's fete will be a Family Prize Bingo
at the Memorial Hall on Monday 24th October.
We are algo planning a Quiz Night in the spring of 2012.
More details to follow




